(85) (u.s)

LETTER SENT TO STATE MENTAL HOSPITAL AUTHORITIES

Superintendent Alabama State Hospitals Tuscaloosa, Alabama

Dear Sir:

Indiana University has produced a new film in the area of mental health that may be useful in your activities. The film, SOMEONE WHO CARES, can be used to acquaint the public with many of the social and recreational needs of mental hospital patients and to encourage lay people to help the mentally ill by offering their services as mental hospital volunteers. It can be used by mental hospitals in the recruitment, orientation, and training of volunteer workers and as part of the community relations program.

The film is described in the enclosed brochure. A return postcard is also enclosed for your convenience in requesting a preview print.

We hope that you will find SOMEONE WHO CARES valuable in your program.

Very truly yours,

E. L. Richardson Audio-Visual Center

ELR:bb encl: 3